
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are organising a whole school food collection for three 

local food charities to support them with their incredible 

work during the Christmas period. 

We will be supporting two charities for the homeless - The 

Hope Hub and The Camberley All Night Café - as well as a 

food bank run by High Cross Church. 

The items that would be very gratefully received are: 

*packets of cereal 

*tea, coffee and sugar 

*rice and pasta 

* fruit squash 

*tinned goods: meats, vegetables, pulses, fruit, rice pudding, 

custard 

*tinned tomatoes and pasta sauces 

*long life fruit juices and UHT milk 

*biscuits 

*Christmas treats e.g. mince pies, cake and chocolates 

If your family are able to donate anything, please send items 

in with your child from now onwards. The children can take 

their donations to their classrooms and staff will collate 

these, and deliver to the charities in the last week of term. 

Many thanks and kind regards 

Sara Morgan – Ravenscote Family Link Worker 


